
East 
East 1st graders celebrated the 100th day of 

school by counting, counting, and more 

counting and Mrs. Hoskinson’s 4th grade class 

got donuts to celebrate. 

 

 

Ronald McDonald 

visited East Elementary 

to talk about the 

importance of being a good school friend.  

 

 

East 4th graders tackle the PARCC  practice test!  

 

 

Students in Ms. Hoffman's 2nd 

grade class have been reviewing 

coins this week before starting a 

Math Unit on Money. They 

played a game call Race to a 

Dollar to practice coin values 

and equivalency. 
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Love 

doesn’t 

make the 

world go 

‘round.  

Love is 

what 

makes the 

ride  

worth-

while. 
 

Franklin P. 

Jones 
South 
The students at South 

celebrated their 100th 

day of school on 

Monday.  The 

students participated 

in several activities to 

demonstrate their 

knowledge of 100.  

The classrooms were 

decorated, games 

were played, and crafts were made all revolving 

around the number 100.  It was 

a fun day had by all! 

North 
North 

had a 

visit 

from 

Madcap 

Puppets 

this week.  The 

students were 

mesmerized by the 

puppets during Once 

Upon a Clock. 
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West 
Third graders in Mrs. 

Trimble's class had 

the opportunity to 

use the school's new 

laptops in the 

classroom. They 

were able to 

experience 

answering PARCC like 

questions based on skills 

we had worked on recently. 

They love that they can all 

be on the internet at the 

same time without going to 

the computer lab.  

 

 

 

Mrs. Glass’ 

class celebrated 

the 100th day 

of school on 

Feb. 2nd. 

 

 

 

Mrs. Glass’ 

students also 

enjoyed the 

hygienists from 

Dr. Diers office 

talking to them 

about dental 

health. 

 

Students in Mrs. Glass’ room talked 

about the Sandy Hook promise. She 

told them a story (from Dr. Jean)  

about a former "student"  that was hurt 

by his classmates.  The class then did a 

Round Table structure in teams to 

come up with ways to heal a broken 

heart.  The picture is the end result of 

our project! 

 

Central 
Marcus Robinson and Joseph 

Burr in Miss Kim Hutchison's 

2nd grade class work on 

writing how they are 100 days 

smarter using classroom cues. 

Students in Mrs. Riggs' 

second grade class use Kagan 

structures to complete a 100's 

day activity. 

 

Miss Kim Eichhold 

reviews the 

expectations for quiz-

quiz-trade with  the 

kindergarten students as 

the Kagan coach 

observes. 

District 
The district Minority 

Recruitment and Retention 

Committee’s Jammies in 

January pajama collection was a 

huge success.  Approximately 

3,000 pairs of pajamas were 

collected from all district 

schools and buildings. 



Wellness News 
The Heart Mini is Sunday, March 15.  There is a race for everyone—3 and 5 mile walk, 5 mile run, 15K (9.3 

miles), half marathon (13.1 miles) and a 1K survivor walk.  FCSD is trying to raise $10,000 for the American 

Heart Association in their fight against heart disease and stroke. We would love to see their staff, students, 

parents and community involved.  Sign up at www.heartmini.org and find Fairfield City Schools under Company 

and sign up for one of the teams!  If you cannot participate but would still like to donate, you can!  Register with 

Fairfield City Schools by Feb 15th, and your race packet and t-shirt will be delivered to the school. The best news 

is that your t-shirt will have Fairfield City Schools and Community on the back. 

 

 

Mobile Mammography Coming to You!  Here is the schedule and location info. 
 

FAB/Open to FF Community: March 10, 2015 from 7:30AM - 3:30PM 

North Elem/East Elem.: March 11, 2015 North: 7:30AM - 11:00AM/ East: 12:30PM - 3:30PM 

Middle/High School: March 12, 2015  Middle: 7:00AM - 11:00AM/ HS: 12:30PM - 3:30PM 

Freshman School/Central Elem.: March 17, 2015 from 7:00AM - 3:30PM 

Intermediate/Academy/Transportation: March 18, 2015 from 7:30AM - 3:30PM 

West Elem./South Elem.: March 19, 2015 West: 7:30AM - 11:00AM/ South: 12:30PM - 3:30PM 

 

Call 513-686-3300 option 1 to set your appointment today! 15 minutes to save your life!  They can answer all your questions. 

Go Big RED!  Fairfield Indians 
 Athlete of the Week (Jan 26 - Feb 1) 

 

QAWI RUCKER (JR) - Basketball 

 

"Qawi had 16 points and 9 rebounds in a double overtime win against Princeton last 

Friday night." 

Coach John Cecere 

 

ZACH SHUPP (FR) - Wrestling 
 

"Zach has a current record of 24 -1 and he is ranked in the top 10 in the state for his 

weight class.  Zach has won 2 tournaments this year and finished runner up at another.  

Great job Zach!" 

Coach Jason Laflin 

  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our athletic department seniors who signed at the 

National Signing Day Recognition Program.  Students who 

participated are:  Missy Bernhardt (Wittenberg); Derek Burns 

(Bellarmine); MacKenzie Chappell (Malone); Madison Howell (Ball 

State); Brandon Mitchell (Taylor); Fred Riley (Findlay); Abby Tamm 

(Ohio Dominican); Alexis Thomas (Lake Erie); D.J. Weeks (Ohio 

Valley); Marquis Whiting (College of Mt. St. Joe); and Nathan 

Williams (Findlay). 
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Qawi Zach 

http://s3.amazonaws.com/vnn-aws-sites/1492/files/2015/02/IMG_2842.jpg


The second annual Father-Daughter dance was a huge success.  Approximately 900+ people attended and enjoyed the dancing, 

snacks, photos, and candy bar.  Here are a few shots of some of the lovely little ladies and their dads.  Thanks to everyone that 

pitched in to make this such a wonderful evening. 

 


